
September 6th Closed for Labor Day 
September 8th Senior Bingo 
September 29th Senior Bingo

Greetings beloved Elders,

As summer comes to an end and we welcome fall, I hope everyone stays 
safe and enjoyed these past few months of sunny weather.
The summer water distribution will run until the end of September. We 
know we have had some difficulties, and we have run out of water a few 
times. This was due to the lack of delivery drivers that vendors are facing 
in these times. 

Please note the following dates:

As we continue to battle COVID, we want to remind people that visit 
the center to mask up. We appreciate all who have been so 
understanding  and have been helping keep everyone safe. 

In closing, we would like to extend our heartfelt condolences to the 
families that have lost loved ones. Our prayers go out to our community 
for protection, strength, and comfort. 

Please stay safe. 
Sincerely,
Elishia Stewart
Tulalip tribes
Elder Services Director
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